
I am writing to strongly disapprove of the proposed Crematorium build on the Firs farm Wetland
area of Enfield and request to remove all reference to firs farm wetlands from policy SP CL4.

Myself and family find this proposal deeply distressing on our back yard.

To receive such shockingly bed news does reflect extremely negatively on Enfield Councils 
reputation, and we request that this issue is now escalated within the chain of command and 
that the project is dropped for the sake of community and families living in Winchmore hill, 
Palmers Green area.
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